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On this World Post Day, we mark a historic milestone – the 150th anniversary of the Universal 

Postal Union.  

 

In times of war and peace, crises and upheaval, the international postal network has delivered -- 

connecting communities and upholding the fundamental right to communicate. 

 

The UPU is also one of the earliest examples of multilateralism in action.  

 

Global cooperation helped guarantee a single postal territory worldwide – one that leaves no one 

behind by delivering messages, goods, and financial services to some of the most remote places 

on earth. 

 

Looking ahead, the UPU continues to leverage new technologies to provide essential services to 

humanity.   

 

On this important day, let’s honour and celebrate the work of the Universal Postal Union to 

bridge distances and unite the world.   
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